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Friday 18th October Newsletter

Collective Worship
Half Termly Theme - Respect

Target 96% 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
What a fantastic half term we have had. We have had everything from Tots on Tyres, Scootsafe,
Bikeability to Year 4's trip, baking, Flamenco dancing and so much more. We also had our first
SEN coffee morning and would love to see more families at our next one. 
On Wednesday, members of Year 6 gave their leadership speeches in front of the whole school.
They did a wonderful job and we are very excited to find out who our Head Boy, Head Girl and
House Captains will be on our return after half term. 
This morning was our first Parent’s Exhibition morning, we hope you thoroughly enjoyed your
time in school and saw some of the amazing work your children do each day. I also hope they
were amazing teachers and taught you well. Thank you to those who were able to attend. 
Reminder that Monday 28th October is an INSET day and we will welcome everyone back on
Tuesday 29th October, ready to start another busy half term. 
Have a wonderful, restful half term break.
Mrs Pilkington. Reception
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On Thursday, Year 6 led our end of term service in Church on Respect. They did an incredible job
collating together all our thoughts and understanding. Well done Year 6!
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Attendance
Changes in the law have now come into effect
regarding school attendance. Parents have  a
legal duty to ensure their child attends every

day, except if your child is too ill to attend
school.

 More information can be found on our school
website. We will also be sending out some

further information in due course.

Subject Focus - Phonics
It has been great to see the progress across
EYFS and Key Stage 1 this half term with their
phonics. This week nursery were focussing on
the S sound and were finding items beginning

with S all around the room. Reception have
been working hard on reading and writing
Tricky Words and signing them with great

enthusiasm. Year 1 continue to focus on tricky
vowel digraphs and Mrs Allton even had the

pleasure of teaching in there this week. 
Keep up the great work everybody. 

OPAL
If you haven't already, please can make sure that you send into school this week, labelled

wellington boots and waterproofs so that OPAL can be accessed at all times. These will also be
used to ensure that we can all get outside as the weather turns more autumnal too.

If you have any old wellington boots or waterproofs which no longer fit your children and you are
happy to donate them, then please send them into school and Miss Bobb will sort through them.

Thank you all for your continued support.
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Exhibition Morning 
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School term and holiday patterns

2024-2025

Autumn Term
School re-opens                      Tuesday 3rd September 2024
Mid-term closure                    Monday 21st October - Monday 28th October 2024
School re-opens                      Tuesday 29th October 2024
School Closes                           Friday 20th December 2024 at 2pm

  Spring Term
School re-opens                       Monday 6th January 2025
Mid-term closure                     Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 2025
School re-opens on:                Monday 24th February 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 4th April 2025 at 2pm

Summer Term
School re-opens                      Tuesday 22nd April 2025
May Day:                                    Monday 5th May 2025
School closes on:                    Friday 23rd May 2025
Mid-term closure:                   Monday 26th May – Monday 2nd June 2025
School re-opens on:               Tuesday 3rd June 2025
School closes on:                     Friday 18th July 2025 at 2pm


